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At its meeting of December 5, 1994, the Academic Senate approved the following Policy 
Recommendation presented by Chris Jochim for the Organization and Govern-ment 
Committee. 
 
 
 

BY-LAW AMENDMENT 
 
 
 
Amend By-Law 1.1 by adding paragraph c), as follows: 
 
 
 c) Members of the faculty electorate holding full-time administrative positions 
(Management Personnel Plan) are not eligible to serve as faculty representatives while 
holding such positions. 
 
 
 
 
 
ACTION BY THE UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT:  Approved by President J. Handel Evans on 

December 7, 1994. 
 
 
 


